
Breez CA, LLC
(formerly Promontory Holdings LLC)
5665 Selmaraine Dr
Culver City, CA 90230

October 5th, 2023

Jesse Mays
Culver City
9770 Culver Blvd
Culver City, CA 90232

Dear Mr. Mays,

Re: Permission to Release Tax Information

I am writing on behalf of Breez CA, LLC, formerly known as Promontory Holdings LLC. We
hereby grant Culver City the explicit permission to release our tax information pertaining to the
year 2022 to the City Counsel for the current FAC analysis.

Specifically, we authorize the release of the following tax details:
1. Business License tax
2. Permit fees paid
3. Cannabis Distribution tax paid

This letter serves as our formal consent, ensuring that there are no misunderstandings or
misinterpretations regarding our intentions. We trust that you will handle this information with the
utmost confidentiality and professionalism.

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at
the above address or phone number.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Austin Hice
CEO
Breez CA, LLC


